
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULING OF THE 

PLANNING AND LICENSING COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 
Please be advised that the Meeting of the Planning and Licensing Committee 
of Bognor Regis Town Council scheduled to be held at 4.00pm on TUESDAY 
10th JUNE 2025 has been CANCELLED. 
 
  
The Meeting will now be held on WEDNESDAY 11th JUNE 2025 at 
11.15am 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE START TIME 
 

 
 

                          CLERK TO THE COUNCIL 
 

 
DATED TUESDAY 3rd JUNE 2025 
 

BOGNOR REGIS TOWN COUNCIL 
  TOWN CLERK Glenna Frost, The Town Hall, Clarence Road, 

Bognor Regis, West Sussex PO21 1LD 
Telephone: 01243 867744 Fax: 01243 865744 

E-mail: clerk@bognorregis.gov.uk 
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